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Chatra Divas Celebration 

The Department of Bodo, in collaboration with the Bodo Literary Society, successfully 

organized the Chatra Divas celebration at Mangaldai College. The event was graced by the 

esteemed presence of Dr. Kamala Kanta Borah, Honorable Principal of Mangaldai College; 

Seema Jyoti, Associate Professor, Department of Zoology; Phakhon Brahma, Head of the 

Department of Bodo; Kamal Daimary, Assistant Professor, Department of Bodo; and 

Jyotishman Kalita, President of the Mangaldai College Students’ Union. 

With the active participation of more than 100 students, the event was both vibrant and 

engaging. A major highlight of the celebration was the inauguration of the first edition of the 

handwritten magazine JUGUNDWI, a 100-page creative publication jointly produced by the 

Department of Bodo and the Bodo Literary Society. The magazine was officially inaugurated 

by Dr. Kamala Kanta Borah, who also delivered an insightful speech on the invaluable 

contributions of Bodofa Upendra Nath Brahma to society and emphasized the importance of 

literature as a medium for cultural preservation. 

As part of the celebrations, a handicraft-making competition was conducted,.Additionally, the 

event was enriched with a series of cultural and literary performances, further enhancing the 

festive atmosphere. 

The successful organization of Chatra Divas underscored the importance of student 

engagement, cultural preservation, and academic excellence. The organizers extended their 

sincere gratitude to all dignitaries, faculty members, and students for their enthusiastic 

participation, which contributed to making the event a resounding success. 

 

 

 



























 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 


